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Municipality of 
 

April 29, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Manitoulin – Sudbury District Services Board 
Attn: Fern Dominelli, CAO 
210 Mead Blvd. 
Espanola, ON 
P5E 1R9 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
 
Re: Town of Espanola Apportionment Letter Resolution 
 
At the last regular meeting of Council held on April 25, 2013 the following 
Motion was made: 
 
164-13     MOTION: Stephens and Haner 
That Council supports the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Service Board 
resolution calling upon the Honorable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario, 
to hold the Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC) accountable 
for its decisions and that the Minister of Finance and the Minister of 
Municipal Affairs and Housing rectify the matter to ensure that the Town of 
Espanola or any other municipality is not adversely affected by MPAC 
decisions and appeals………………..carried. 
 
Please contact me if you have questions regarding the above Motion. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ruth Frawley, CAO/Clerk 


